
Friday, August 30, 2024 
 

Fall athletes, don’t forget to grab your weekly grade check from the AP Office.  
 

Hey Marysville, ASB Leadership is excited to host our first annual Back to School movie 
night in the Courtyard TONIGHT. Admission is free! Bring a blanket or a chair and some 
money for popcorn and other goodies! This event is for MHS students ONLY, no outside 
food or drinks allowed. Make sure to scan the QR Code to RVSP. Gates open at 7:00 and 

movie begins at 7:45. 
 

Seniors, we have our first college visit of the school year. On September 19, 2024 from 
10am-2pm, we will be going to Yuba College for College Information Day. Over 30 

representatives from CSU, UC, and private universities will be available to meet and discuss 
transfer options with students. Plus, many Yuba College departments will be present. This is 

a great opportunity to get important information from different colleges. Pick up your 
permission slip from Mr. Easter in the library. Permission slips are due by September 10. 

 
Students, please be aware that the track area and the grassy section is off limits as they will 

be starting a large construction project. Please do not cross any fencing that will be up. Keep 
in mind that even though there may not be barriers up or fencing around the field, it is still 

off limits! Do not go in the area. It is unsafe. 
 

Reminder, additional dress code enforcements are in effect. This includes providing 
alternative clothing options or contacting parents to bring appropriate clothing.  

 
Make sure that you get your Wampum Cards turned in at the Student Store if you would like 
the chance for the lunch with a staff member drawings. We will have our first drawing of the 

year next Friday, September 6th! 
 

Just a reminder that there is no school next Monday in honor or Labor Day. 
 

 
Thank you for being respectful, responsible, healthy & engaged! 

Have a great day! 


